
MINUTES 27 Jan 22 

Present Chris, Caroline, Leslie, Pete, KEN 

Minutes Accepted 

Commodore’s Announcements: 

Welcome Leslie McClean as VC for Education and Training 

Turkey Run grant for floating docks was funded for $37,150. 

Water pipe leak was again repaired with a new collar. Thanks to Mike Huss, Mike Book, and 
John Miskewitz. 

Jib sails requiring repair have been taken to sailmaker in St Augustine. 

Material has been ordered to cover Sunfish racks. Material is porous and durable and will keep 
debris out of boats. 

Thanks to whoever cleaned the HYS area. 

Toilet backed up again and Mike Huss and Mike Book brought their 50’ snakes and cleaned it. 

Sail sorting and identification continues. 

A new weather station has been installed. 

REPORTS 

Caroline HSA is solvent. 

Leslie updated regatta materials. Registrations are coming in for Sunfish and Keelboat classes. 

Chris. Thanks for the new concrete pad for the ERAU locker. ERAU will host two events: 12 Mar, 
South Point regatta and 13 Mar Team races. 

KEN proposed using member dues to pay for 1 HSA T-shirt per membership. Shirts will 
eventually be printed with sponsor logos on the back. 

Lisa reporting for Eileen: Sunfish refresher on 5 Feb before membership meeting. 6 Feb fun 
race. Big Boys on 20 Feb. Hobie regatta 2 Apr, Vickie Duckett will run the HYS newsletter. Level 
1 instructor’s course on 26 Mar. 

Peter: to address reluctance of graduates to teach, we will present the expectation of teaching 
at least one course upon certification. 

Adjourned: 7:58.  


